
Fire Extinguisher Information
 
If you have a fire extinguisher that you would like to discard or recharge, you may 
contact Ralph J. Perry Inc. of Hyannis at (508) 775-3473.
 
They come to the Island on a regular basis and may be able to recharge your 
extinguisher.
 
Some basic information:
If you want to throw out the extinguisher and it’s full (needle to the right on the 
gauge), you must wait for a hazardous waste day at the landfill.  If it is empty of 
nitrogen pressure (the gauge says empty or the needle is to the left, you should 
be able to take it to a landfill any time).
 
If the valve is plastic, Ralph Perry will not recharge it.  
 
Any questions, please contact Ralph Perry at (508) 775-3473.
 
 


